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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Kristin Davis, Director of Early Childhood 
Date: March 24, 2025 
 
cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Mrs. Diana Sircar, Dr. Angie Brooks, and Ms. Stephanie Flores 
 
Re: Recommendation to Award RFP #112-25 for Student Data Management System 

IEP FIE LPAC Section 504 
 
 
RECOMMENDED SUPPLIER:  SameGoal, Inc. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

Coppell ISD issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a student data management system that 
encompasses IEP, FIE, LPAC, and Section 504 requirements. After reviewing seven proposals, 
the selection committee has recommended SameGoal, Inc. as the preferred supplier for this 
new student data management solution, which will replace Frontline Technology Group LLC, 
doing business as Frontline Education. 
 
PURPOSE: 

The Student Data Management System is designed to support learners' educational plans 
through the following modules: 
 

• Full Individualized Evaluation (FIE) Writer 

• Individualized Education Plan (IEP) 

• Language Proficiency Assessment Committee (LPAC) 

• Section 504 
 
Upcoming Transition: 

For the 2025-2026 school year, the district will begin transitioning from Frontline Education 
to SameGoal, Inc. (modified total) as we convert and transfer data between the two systems. 
This phase will also include professional development for staff to ensure a smooth preparation 
for full implementation in the 2026-2027 school year. 
 
ANNUAL COST:  $62,344.02 
 
FUNDING SOURCE:  General Funds 


